
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

What the New Overtime Regulations Mean for Remodelers

News

8.23.16


The article, “What the New Overtime Regulations Mean for Remodelers,” featured in Professional

Remodeler,” examined how the U.S. Department of Labor's (DOL) new overtime regulations will

impact the remodeling industry and what employers should do to ensure they are in compliance.

Mike Abcarian discussed why a lot of employers are misclassifying workers as exempt

administrative employees.

“They misclassify administrative help who don’t qualify because they don’t exercise significant

independent judgment,” said Mike.

To read the full article, please visit Professional Remodeler.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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